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Statement by Chairman Michael R. Long on Despicable Mailer 
by Congressional Candidate Perry Gershon 

 
Brooklyn, NY - I have been in politics for over 50 years and this mailer by 
Congressional candidate Perry Gershon is the most despicable mailer I have ever 
seen.  If Perry Gershon, who has campaigned on the fact that in his mind there are 
similarities between President Donald Trump and Adolf Hitler -- the person 
responsible for the carnage of the Holocaust --  is elected to Congress it will be a 
sad commentary on what America has become.   
 
How a person can send such a vile, despicable, hateful mailer is beyond reason and 
speaks volumes about the person responsible for sending it.  
 
This is what Perry Gershon’s campaign mailed: 
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